DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Engineering Division — Traffic Section
. meeting community needs . . . enhancing quality of life.” g £
2625 E. Glendale Avenue

Appleton, WI 54911
TEL (920) 832-5580
To: Municipal Services Committee FAX (920) 832-5570

From: Eric S. Lom, City Traffic Engineer
Date: November 7, 2018
Re: Traffic-related ordinance changes for the Oneida St Reconstruction Project — Part 2

The Oneida Street reconstruction project was recently completed. This memo addresses one additional parking
restriction change that is necessary to implement the Council-approved roadway plans. It was unintentionally omitted
in the original memo for this project.

This restriction is necessary to safely accommodate traffic on the westbound approach to the Taft/Oneida intersection.
The westbound left turn lane was extended as a part of the Oneida Street project as a way of addressing traffic flow
issues at this intersection.

The following ordinance action is required:

1. Create: “Parking be prohibited on Taft Avenue from Oneida Street to a point 260 feet east of Oneida Street.”
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